

LEAGUESCHOOL UPDATE NEWSLETTER

JUNE 2022 | VOL. 3, NO. 4

NEWS & INSIGHTS FROM LEAGUE SCHOOL OF GREATER BOSTON

CEO Update: Despite Challenges School Year is a Success



The 2021-2002 school year will soon draw to a close, and there were many successes despite COVID obstacles. "Despite the pandemic, we moved much closer to pre-pandemic operations," said CEO Larry Sauer. "Our staff worked hard to provide quality programs for students and their families. Find out about the latest school initiatives.

Only a Few Spots Left for June 13th Golf Classic. Don't Miss Out!



The League School's sixth annual "Fore" Autism Golf Classic is almost sold out. If you'd like to join us for a fun day of golf while supporting the school and our students, sign up soon. Find out about event details, sponsorship opportunities, and how to join us for golf.



Water Play and Playgrounds are Sure to Delight Your League School Child

The nice weather is here, offering a wonderful opportunity to have some fun outside with your child. Lindsay Wagner, Director of Allied Health, recommends getting outside to expand your child's abilities while also enjoying time together. Discover tips for enjoying summer activities with your child.



Summer is Almost Here - Fun **Activities Planned for Students** and Families

With summer on the way, planning is underway for fun student and family activities. Summer Fun Day returns on Friday, August 12 and many other activities are planned. Find out about this year's

Keeps Getting Better



After nine years of service on the League School's Board of Directors, Tracey Robbins is stepping down. Although her duties as a Senior Vice President for Norwood Bank mean she won't be able to remain on the Board, she remains in awe of the League School's work. "The school keeps getting better all the time," said Tracey. "It does a phenomenal job of preparing students on the autism spectrum for life after graduation at age 22." Learn about Tracey's perspectives and contributions to League School.



5K Walk/Run for Autism is an In-Person and Fundraising Success

After two years of holding our annual 5K Walk/Run for Autism, we returned to a much-appreciated in-person format on Saturday, May 14. Our walkers, runners, and sponsors raised over \$45,000—the most ever—for the school's technology and summer activity needs. Learn more about this year's 5K Walk/Run for Autism.



Interested in Running the Famed Falmouth Road Race While Supporting our Students? Let Us Know

The League School has 25 bibs for this year's 50th anniversary of the Falmouth Road Race. If you would like to run this iconic race in support of the League School, let us know. Find out about the race and how to support the League School by participating.

League School of Greater Boston www.leagueschool.com







League School's Update Newsletter Editor: Cynthia McGrath